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OF REALTORS?

February 10, 2015

Mr. Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist
State Water Board Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights

Water Quality Certification Program

P.O. Box 2000

Sacramento, CA 95812

Dear Mr. Barnes,
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On behalf of the Plumas Association of REALTORS® Board of Directors, I’'m writing to
express our concerns regarding the Upper North Fork Feather River Hydroelectric Project.

The board does not agree with the State Water Board’s staff recommendation for adapative
management and a reservation of authority that could require thermal curtains to be installed at

Lake Almanor and Butt Valley Reservoir.

The directors are concerned such measures will destroy the local fishery and have adverse

impacts on recreation and the local economy.
Thank you for considering the board’s opinion on this matter.

Sincerely,

Carol Yeater
2015 President, Plumads/Association of REALTORS®



